
Cross Country 2021 is starting on 
Monday, August 2nd! Spread the word! 
Practices before school starts are not 
mandatory, but they are a great 
opportunity to start getting in shape, 
make some new friends before school 
starts, and enjoy running in the 
mornings before school starts!  
 
Practices are at Oak Canyon M-F from 
7:45-9:00 each morning.  
 
We meet on the track behind the school. 
Please bring your own water bottle & 
wear good running shoes.  
 
We are so excited to start up and all are 
welcome! See you there!  
 


